
 
 

 

Aug 12th, 2021 

E2 Education Centre 
102 -6588 Royal Oak Ave 
Burnaby BC V5H 3P4 
info@e2education.com 

 

Lotus Light Charity Society 
357 E Hastings St 
Vancouver BC V6A 1P3 

 

Re: Letter of Appreciation  

Dear Master Lian Tzi 

I am writing this letter to thank you for your generous donation of hand sanitizer to our school.  

Please let me represent all our staff, parents, and students, show our warmest regard to you 
and Lotus Light Charity Society. 

Thank you very much! 

 

 

Roger Chen 
Principal of E2 Education Centre 

 


